
From: smtprelay
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 2:49 AM
To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Ed Siff

Statement of Position Submitted
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Message

Re: Public Staff recommendation/ORDER MODIFYING PROGRAM: "The Public Staff also summarized the

74 letters filed by customers in the docket as of January 10, 2019. The Public Staff stated that 84% were related
to concerns over the exposure to radio frequency and its impact on their health. The remaining letters were
associated with various concerns such as (1) not wanting an AMI meter; (2) privacy; (3) the requirement for a
doctor's and notary's signatures; and (4) lack of choice for an alternative meter such as an analog meter. The
Public Staff concluded by stating that it believed Sub 1115 appropriately addressed many of these concerns, and
recommended that the Commission approve DEP's proposal in a manner that was consistent with Sub 1115."
"Sub 1115 appropriately addressed many of these concerns". Seriously? It's truly depressing and totally
disgusting that even our so-called Public Staff is not interested in the well-being of its constituents. You now
have many complaints about EMF illness proven to be exacerbated by Smart meters and many requests for
analog meters which don't cause a problem for those people. WHAT IN THE WORLD IS THE PROBLEM
WITH ORDERING DUKE TO SUPPLYING ANALOG METERS???!!!
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